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FORTHCOMING ENGAGEMENTS 

Forthcoming engagements will be publicised 
shortly 

 

 

LOCAL PRIORITY 

Every three months, we listen to your concerns and 

look at recent crime statistics to shape the things 

we will concentrate on for the next three months. 

Our priority(s) for the next quarter is: 

Youth related anti-social behaviour 

Following concerns raised by members of public, 
along with our online consultation, we have 
decided to focus on youth related anti-social 
behaviour for the next three months. We 
traditionally see a spike in these types of reported 
incidents during the summer months. 

 

 

 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 

Youth related anti-social behaviour 

 Traditionally, incidents of anti-social behaviour 
peak over the summer months and we believed 
that dedicated patrols of hotspot areas and 
enforcement action would help reduce incidents. 

Looking at previous hotspot areas, and following 

reports from members of the public, we focused on 

the following areas - Parthian Avenue/Winter Way 

at Wyberton, Dame Sarah Swift Park/High Street at 

Kirton and the Playing Field at Swineshead 

Throughout the summer, the policing team have 

carried out high visibility patrols, and engaged with 

dozens of young people. 

In partnership with Boston Borough Council, we 

have issued 10 anti-social behaviour warning letters 

to young people. This is enforcement action is 

designed to deter further offending. 

We have also carried out visits to properties with 

social housing providers, where appropriate, to 

reinforce the message of reducing anti-social 

behaviour to parents. 

 


